
Browning Public Schools
Big Sky Colony School/Glendale 
Colony School
1657 Meriwether Rd./2051 Chalk 
Butte Rd.
Cut Bank Mt. 59427
Phone: 406-336-3790/406-336-2635

Tuesday, March 2, 2021

Dear School Board and Superintendent Guardipee-Hall;    

   The students continue to keep busy at Glendale and Big Sky Colony. They made a lot of 
progress this past month.   The students continue to do the best they can with our virtual 
learning scenario 1. Both schools completed 100% of their WIDA testing. Glendale homework 
and attendance have stayed right around 90%. Big Sky continues to have 96-98% attendance 
and 100% completion of their homework packets. The students at both colonies exchanged 
Valentine's Day cards on Friday, February 12th, and had a fun afternoon! They are now 
counting down until spring!  

Robert Hall did a google meet presentation and went over the Blackfeet history. It was a 
big hit with all the students. This week I will be working with John Salois at HR as well as the 
colony teaching staff to continue the process moving forward into scenario 2. Both colonies are 
excited to get back to face-to-face learning.

Thank You, 
Mr. Black, Principal

mailto:johns@bps.k12.mt.us

